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Headteacher: Mr A.W.Kidd B.A.   Telephone: 01257 239950     bursar@dukestreet-pri.lancs.sch.uk

September 2019

Home Reading

Dear Parent/Carer

This year we are going to continue to track home reading on a weekly basis and weekly percentages will be shared via the website.  However, half termly rewards will slightly change.

Though there will still be overall class winners from EYFS / KS1 and KS2, there will also be an invitation for ALL children to receive the reward, if they have read 3 times weekly on a regular basis.

Your child will ONLY receive this invitation if they have read x3 weekly consistently and though they might be in the class that has won overall, this does not necessarily mean they will receive the treat!

Therefore, please ensure that your child reads a minimum of x3 every week in order for them to receive an invitation.

Reading is so important and is at the heart of everything so please give your child the chance they deserve to achieve by reading with them at home. Please log in reading diaries, remembering to sign each time you have read with your child so that we can log who has and hasn’t read.

Thank you in advance for your support (and continued support) with reading.

Yours sincerely

Miss Parkinson

ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER
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